
To whom it May Concern,

This letter is to inform you that we have used COMFORT TECH
AIRCONDITIONING & REFRIGERATION.as our Subcontractors on

numerous of projects completing them successfully. We find them to be
competent and professional.

If we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at
(305) 663-0322.
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